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Congratulations to Triton’s Newest All-American Athletes! 
 

 

Monraia Wilson was selected to the 

NJCAA Division I Third Team      

All-American Team in Women’s 

Basketball.  She is the first NJCAA 

All-American representing women’s 

basketball in 29 years.  Ms. Wilson 

finished the season ranked 8th in the 

nation in steals (98) and 35th in assists 

(122).  She finished her Triton career 

with 858 total points, which is 8th in 

school history.    
 

Chairman Stephens congratulated  

Ms. Wilson on her achievements and 

thanked her for representing Triton so 

well.  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Pictured above:  Chairman Mark Stephens, Monraia Wilson, 
President Mary-Rita Moore.  Chairman Stephens shared that 

although his attire may seem silly to some, it delighted his 
grandchildren with whom he just spent a busy day. 

 

 

Brandon Muntu (pictured left), who was unable to attend 

tonight’s meeting, was recognized as an NJCAA 

Division I Third Team All-American in Men’s 

Basketball.  He becomes the 15th All-American in Triton 

men’s basketball history.  Mr. Muntu leaves Triton as 

the men’s basketball career three-point leader with 159 

shots made from beyond the arc and finished his Triton 

career with 714 total points.  Mr. Muntu has signed a 

national letter of intent to attend Western Michigan 

University in the fall.   

 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board 

were approved, including computer purchases and educational affiliation agreements for health 

career programs.  See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that went 

to the Board of Trustees in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/
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Outstanding Faculty! 
 

 

Congratulations to the 

following faculty for 

their achievements:  

 

Outstanding Adjunct 

Faculty of the Year  

Risé Sanders-Weir,  

who teaches cinema 

courses in the Mass 

Communication 

Department. 

 

Outstanding Full-Time 

Faculty of the Year 

Salvatore Siriano who 

teaches various music 

and electronic music 

courses in the Music 

Department. 
      

 

 
Pictured above: Chairman Mark Stephens, Risé Sanders-Weir, 

 Salvatore Siriano, President Mary-Rita Moore. 
Chairman Stephens shared that although his attire may seem silly to some, it 
delighted his grandchildren with whom he just spent a busy day. 
 

 

 

 

 


